
       

 

P-EBT Benefits for the 2021-22 School Year 
  

Your school-aged child may be eligible for 

Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer (P-EBT) 

  

A child is eligible for benefits if: 

 Their school participates in the National School Lunch Program or the 
Seamless Summer Option, and 

 The student is eligible for free or reduced-price meals, and 
 
Meets one or both of the following: 
 
 Their school closes, shifts to remote learning, or reduces hours or attendance 

for at least five consecutive instructional days because of COVID, or 
 Their parent notifies the school they are keeping their child home because of 

COVID, and the school accepts the absence as COVID-related. 

A child approved for benefits will receive $7.10 for each day they have to stay home from 

school because of a COVID impact. 

Contact your school to apply for Educational Benefits. 

  

Information 
  

Call 651-431-4608 or 833-454-0153  

Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Submit questions at pebthelp.state.mn.us or visit 

P-EBT Frequently Asked Questions mn.gov/dhs/p-ebt/faqs/ 

 

https://pebthelp.state.mn.us/

